Cily of Albuquerque

ALBUQUERQUE P.0.BOX 1293  ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

INEV  MEXICO |

August 5, 1993

Jeff Mortensen
*Jeff Mortensen & Associates, Inc.

6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: GRADING/PAVING PLAN FOR 4516 ANAHEIM NE (C17-D1C)
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 7/15/93.

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

Based on the information provided on your July 19, 1993 submittal, the above
referenced site is approved for Grading/Paving.

Please advise your clients that once the paving improvements are completed,
request for inspection must be called in. | '

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768—2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Moéya, CE
Engineer Associate
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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500 '

Assistant Director Public Works
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